
                                     ANAWIM MISSION 

August 29, 2018 

 

Dear Sisters and Brother Priests, 

 

Warm greetings!  

The United Nations declared September 21 as the International Day of Peace.  The whole month of 
September is also National Peace Consciousness Month (Proclamation 675 s. 2004). As Peace Advocates, 
let us celebrate this day and month through activities and gatherings: fora, symposia, round table 
discussions, dialogues, group discussions and creative cultural presentations.   

Since the impasse in the peace negotiations between the Government of the Republic of the Philippines 
(GRP) and the National Democratic Front of the Philippines (NDFP) after the postponement of the 
formal talks in June, a significant increase of armed encounters between the AFP and the NPA has been 
recorded.   

Another indicator of unpeace is the massive displacement of the Lumad in Mindanao due to intensifying 
militarization.  This affected the lives of the communities including the education of the young people in 
the area.  

In this regard, the Philippine Ecumenical Peace Platform (PEPP), Philippine Council of Evangelical 
Churches (PCEC), Anawim Mission and Save Our Schools Network, invite you to a day with the 
indigenous peoples. We will have time for interaction through small group discussions, a forum and a 
solidarity lunch. There will also be cultural presentations.   This will be held on September 14, 2018 at 
the University of Santo Tomas, Espana, Manila. Registration will start at 8:00in the morning.   

We have invited representatives from the GRP and the NDFP Peace Panels, guests from both the House 
of Representatives and the Senate.   

We would be happy to see you in this gathering.  Thank you very much.  For more details please do not 
hesitate to contact the following:. Sr. Lhen Casas 0932-700-7678; Dr. Carmen Alviar 0916-254-7568; Ms. 
Ofel Cantor PEPP #0927630-3392, and Rev. Dr. Aldrin Penamora of PCEC. 

Thank you very much and we hope you can join us. 

In Christ, 

 

   
  

BISHOP DEOGRACIAS S. INIGUEZ, JR, DD                  BISHOP NOEL PANTOJA 
PEPP Head of the Secretariat     PCEC, National Director 


